
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Whole School Information – Friday 29th April 2022 

 

Assembly 

The children learnt about the importance of tolerance, to understand what tolerance means 

and to understand ways in which we can be tolerant. Certificates were also awarded for being 

great role models in school. 

Educational visits 

Our Year 2 children visited the Leeds Grand Mosque on Tuesday. They learnt about the basic 

principles and beliefs of Islam and returned to school eager to tell us all about this. On 

Wednesday, our choir performed at the Young Voices Concert at Sheffield Arena and had a 

wonderful time! Well done to both year 2 and our choir for being brilliant ambassadors for 

our school. Many thanks also to the parents who attended the Young Voices concert and 

offered their support and to the brilliant staff who supervised them and ensured this was able 

to happen. 

Staff and Governor Training 

Staff had refresher training on Floppy Phonics this week. Teachers and governors also had 

two training sessions with our School Improvement Adviser about the Ofsted Framework 

overall and a specific presentation about our SEND pupils. 

Lost property 

We have amassed a large quantity of lost property over the last term and now that the 

weather is getting better, we will put this outside at the end of the day. If anything doesn’t 

have a name on it and it will fit your child, please feel free to take it. 

Dinner money 

Could we please remind you that if your child has school meals these should be paid for in 

advance via ParentPay. 

 

Please remember that Monday is a Bank Holiday and therefore we will return to school on 

Tuesday 3rd May. Have a lovely weekend and I hope that the sun shines on all of us! 

Mrs Harris 

 



Preloved Uniform Bank – Message from the PTA 

The PTA have collated all recent donations and have made a list of current stock in the 
Preloved Uniform Bank.  If your children have had a growth spurt, or are in need of some 
summer items, please make sure to have a look at the attached list, we may have something 
in stock for you. Monetary donations are gladly accepted towards the PTA fundraising pot, 
but no obligations. Any uniform no longer needed can be dropped off in the green PTA 
donations bin by the car park gates, with thanks for helping us and others! To enquire about 
items, e-mail the PTA at robinhoodprimarypta@gmail.com or message Isla Butler via 
Facebook Messenger. Thank you! 

Yours with thanks, 

Isla 

 


